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. MAR 05 1986
Tennessee Valley Authority
ATIN: Mr, S. A, White
Manager of Nuclear Power
6N 38A Lookout Place
110] Market Street
Chattanooga, TN 37402-2801

Gentlemen:
SUBJECT: REPORT NOS. 50-327/86~06 AND 50-328/86-06

On Janvary 6 = February 5, 1986, NRC inspected activities authorized by NRC
Operating License Nos. DPR=77 and DPR-79 for your Sequoyah factlity. At the
conclusion of the inspection, the findings were discussed with those members of
your staff fgentified in the enclosed inspection report.

Areas examined during the inspection are fdentified 1n the report. Within these
areas, the inspection consisted of selective examinations of procedures and
representative records, interviews wit persornel, and observation of activities
in progress.

Within the scope of the inspection, no viclations or deviations were ‘dentifled.

Your attention s invited to the unresolved ‘tem fdentified in the inspection
report. This matter will be pursued during future inspections,

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact us.

Sincerely,

Original signed by

John A Olghingkd
Deputy Regiona! Admintstrator for TVA

Enclosure:
Inspection Repors Nos. 50+127/86-06
and 50+328.86~06

e wenel:

M. L. Abercromtie, Sequoyah Nuclear
Plant S'te Director

P, R. wa'lace, Plant Manager

K. W owhite, Crtef, Nuclaar
Safety Review Staff

D. L. Williams, Jr., Superviser
Licensing Section

G B, Kirk, Comp)iance Staff
Supervisor

J. B, Wills, Project Engineer

bee w/erel: (See page 2)
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